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From: 1 Sonia Bean [STB@portlandmaine.gov]
Sent: Wednesday, March 20, 2013 2:58 PM
To: slarned1@maine.rr.com

Subject: Re: Fwd: Maine Walks With Haiti

Polly, see below. You are are all set.

Sonia Bean

Senior Administrative Assistant
Executive Department

City of Portland

(207) 874-8689

>>> Mark Rees 3/20/2013 12:04 PM >>>

Consistent with past practice, ok to waive fees
Mark H. Rees

City Manager

City of Portland, Maine

389 Congress Street

Portland, ME 04101

MHR@portlandmaine.gov

(207)874-8689

>>> Sonia Bean 3/20/2013 10:35 AM >>>
Mark, please below and let me know if we can again waive the fees.

Sonia Bean

Senior Administrative Assistant
Executive 'Department

City of Portland

(207) 874-8689

>>> "Polly Larned” <slarnedl@maine.rr.com> 3/20/2013 10:06 AM >>>
Hi Sonya,

The event is: Maine Walks With Haiti, May 11, 2013, Back Cove. Set up at
Preble St. area.

This is our 4th annual walk, sponsored by www.konbitsante.org, a local
nonprofit organization, working to improve the healthcare of Portland’s
sister city, Cap-Haitien, Haiti.

The city has waived the fees for the past three years. We ask for the same
support this year.

Thank you for your consideration,
Polly Larhed, volunteer, member of the board

883-4875



